
Wiltshire Council  
 
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
  
Temporary Closure of: A350 (Part), Chippenham Without (Ref: TTRO 6778)  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Wiltshire Council has made an Order to close temporarily to 
all traffic:  
 
A350 (Part), Chippenham Without; from its junction with A4 Bath Road to its junction with 
Stainers Way. 
 
To enable: Wiltshire Council to carry out remedial works to A350 following Phase 3 
improvements in 2018. 
 
Alternative route: via A350 (unaffected length) - B4158 - B4528 - A4 and vice versa. 
 
The closure and diversion route will be clearly indicated by traffic signs.  
 
This Order will come into operation on 25 November 2020 and the closure will be required 
between the hours of 20:00 and 06:00 until 27 November 2020. It is anticipated that the 
works will take the stated duration to complete depending upon weather conditions. Access 
will be maintained for residents and businesses where possible, although delays are likely 
due to the nature of the works. The Order will have a maximum duration of 18 months.  
 
For further information please contact Jack Francis at Wiltshire Council on 07826 943272. 
 
Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge BA14 8JN 
 
19 November 2020 


